“Book GOPC” mobile application
function continues to roll out to more
clinics

The following is issued on behalf of the Hospital Authority:

The Hospital Authority (HA) is now rolling out the mobile application
function "Book GOPC" in phases to clinics in more districts. Beginning today
(September 11), members of the public can use the mobile application for
appointment booking for all general out-patient clinics (GOPC) in North
District, Sha Tin and Tai Po Districts. The HA plans to extend the coverage
of the “Book GOPC” mobile application function to the remaining GOPCs in the
New Territories (i.e. Tuen Mun and Yuen Long Districts) by end of September.

Clinic staff will assist patients in need to activate their "HA Go"
accounts. The GOPC Telephone Appointment System continues to provide booking
services as usual. For details of the booking means for GOPC services and
other related information, including the tentative rollout schedule of the
mobile application function "Book GOPC", please visit the GOPC website
(www.ha.org.hk/gopc).
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